
We've made some temporary
changes to Mental Health and
Learning Disability Services in
response to the COVID-19
situation 

 Routine, non emergency outpatient
appointments will be postponed. Telephone

support will be available to our patients. 

We have temporarily stopped visiting to our
Mental Health Hospital Wards to reduce the

risk of infection 

We are working hard to provide alternative
methods of communication for our

inpatients such as video messaging  

We have increased our Dementia Home
Treatment Team support in the community
to treat more people at home, as opposed

to in Hospital settings
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